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Date: 1 June 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Save the date – Tuesday, 19th June 2018 – Uniform Evening 
 
As you will be aware, we are moving to full uniform, including a school blazer, for all pupils from August 
2018. 
 

Lesmahagow High School ‘s uniform for all pupils is: 

 white shirt/blouse (no black shirts); 

 Lesmahagow High School tie; 

 plain black v-neck jumper / cardigan (without logos); 

 black skirt / trousers (no jeans / no leggings); 

 school blazer; and 

 full black footwear (including laces). 

 
We have organised a Uniform Evening on Tuesday, 19th June to view and order school blazers from 
Scotcrest, our blazer supplier.  Alternatively, blazers can be ordered at www.scotcrestschool.co.uk or at 
the Scotcrest shop in Hamilton. 
 
To help avoid queues on the evening, we are requesting that, if at all possible, parents/carers attend 
based on their child’s House Group at the time indicated on the table below.  If this is not possible, 
parents are welcome to attend at any time that is suitable but may have to accept that waiting times 
might be slightly longer. 
 

Tuesday, 19th June 6.30 – 7.00pm 7.00-7.30pm 7.30-8.00pm 

House Group Kerse Logan Milton 

 
Finally, as part of our uniform arrangements we will put in place a blazer recycling scheme.  If you have 
a blazer that you no longer require we would be delighted to you would donate it to the school. 
 
I hope to see you at the forthcoming Uniform Evening.  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Richard McGowan 
Head Teacher 

http://www.scotcrestschool.co.uk/

